STEWARDSHIP

Remember a Stewardship Bulletin Cover

All parishes are encouraged to use the stewardship bulletin cover (shown below) to
promote a unified Archdiocesan stewardship message on the weekend of
Stewardshlp Awareness Sunday, September 21 and 22.

A STEWARD IS

/ Sevvaf;

OF ALL

& A grateful and generous heart is the fruit
of prayer, participation and generosity.

STEWARDSHIP AWARENESS SUNDAY: SEPTEMBER 22, 2024
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THROUGH HIM

Every time we receive
Every good thing the Eucharist,
comes from God.
We are His children.
We are called to treat
others the same

Being a Christian is not
the result of an ethical

person — rist
People who meet Jesus
are transformed —
yesterday, today and

and participate
in the life of the Church.
tomorrow.

Special Note for All Parishes:

Liturgical Publications Inc (LPI) Stewardship Awareness Sunday bulletin covers can be accessed via your
WeCreate account. To quickly find the Stewardship covers, enter the keyword “Archdiocese of St. Louis”
in the search bar and click “search.”

Dave Baranowski - 314.792.7215 - davidbaranowski@archstl.org
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